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March 31, 2023 

 
VIA EMAIL (rule-comments@sec.gov) 
 
Vanessa A. Countryman 
Secretary, United States Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F. Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 205499 
  
RE: File No. S7-32-22; Release No. 34-96496; Regulation Best Execution 
 
Dear Ms. Countryman: 
 
I am a class action attorney and individual household investor who has been paying attention to 
our financial markets for some time. I support Proposed Rule No. 34-96496 because it would 
reduce conflicts of interest and increase transparency in the routing of orders by brokers and 
wholesalers. This is sorely needed in our markets, which are currently rife with conflicts of interest, 
obfuscation, and unfair advantage, much of which harms household investors. Please pass 
Proposed Rule 34-96496. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
Jack Fitzgerald 


